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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 26 
Tuesday, 29 December 2020 

 

Dear Members, 
 
The Club will reopen tomorrow Wednesday, 30 December 2020, with 
normal operational hours. The entire Club has been professionally deep 
cleaned and sanitized on 28 and 29 December 2020. 
 
Operational staff who had been identified as close contacts with Case 9 and 
Case 10 have been instructed to be home-quarantined. 
 
All the other Frontline, Operational and Administrative staff will be 
undertaking the COVID-19 test tomorrow. 
 
Members are advised that due to the recent cases of C9 and C10, all Events 
and Function bookings at the Food & Beverage outlets are immediately 
suspended until further notice.  
 
Events & Function Bookings are not permitted at the following F&B Outlets: 

• Banquet Hall 

• The Greens 

• Men’s Bar 

• Heritage Room 

• The Glass Room 
 
Please note that Modesto’s Restaurant will be closed until COVID-19 test 
results for their staff are known. 
 
 

The Management 
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